

PEI HWA PRESBYTERIAN PRIMARY SCHOOL WEIGHTED ASSESSMENT

PRIMARY 3 ENGLISH LANGUAGE TERM 2

MAY 2024	
Name:	
	Parent's Signature
Form Class / Register No. : 3R/	<u></u>

INSTRUCTIONS TO CANDIDATES

- 1. Write your Name, Class and Register No. in the spaces provided above.
- 2. DO NOT turn over this page until you are told to do so.
- 3. Follow all instructions carefully.
- 4. Answer all questions.
- 5. Shade your answers on the Optical Answer Sheet (OAS) provided. (Sections A-C) (Questions 1-25)
- 6. Write all your answers in this booklet for Section D (Questions 26 to 30)

Total Marks:	30

This booklet consists of <u>8</u> printed pages, excluding the cover page.

For Questions 1 to 10, choose the correct answer and shade your answer in the Optical Answer Sheet (OAS) provided.

Section A: Grammar MCQ (10 marks)

1)	1	to the cinem	a yest	erday.		
	(1)	go	(2)	goes		
	(3)	went	(4)	is going	()
2)	The	soccer players had just e	nded t	heir practice. These ball	s must be	
	(1)	his	(2)	hers		
	(3)	ours	(4)	theirs	()
3)	"Thi	s pair of shortsead?" said Peter.	t	oo tight for me now. Car	ı I wear some	thing else
	(1)	is	(2)	are		
	(3)	was	(4)	were	()
4)	Raju	ı is sickh	e cann	not join us for the concer	t.	
	(1)	so	(2)	but		
	(3)	for	(4)	since	()
5)	The	students a	attentiv	vely to the instructions fo	r their Runfes	st just now.
	(1)	listen	(2)	listens		
	(3)	are listening	(4)	were listening	()
3)	Ever gath	n though my mother had _ ering, the dishes she cook	ced tur	time to prepare ned out to be delicious!	the food for th	ie
	(1)	much	(2)	many		
	(3)	some	(4)	little	()

7)	"Isn't it up.	ball mine	?ª Jost	rexclaimed before he rar	across me	Heio io pia
	(1)	this	(2)	that		
	(3)	these	(4)	those	· · · · ()
8)	44	is the name o	of the b	and that your sister likes	?" Father as	sked.
	(1)	Who	(2)	Why		
	(3)	What	(4)	Where	()
9)	The	church is located		the school and the mad	ket.	
	(1)	at	(2)	in		
	(3)	along	(4)	between	()
			1. 1			
10)	"We	are going to the mal by		," said the sisters	to their mo	ther.
	(1)	myself	(2)	herself	1	· ·
	(3)	themselves	(4)	ourselves	`	,

For Questions 11 to 20, choose the correct answer and shade your answer in the Optical Answer Sheet (OAS) provided.

Section B: Vocabulary MCQ (10 marks)

11)	The	polar bear's white fur a	icts as a	in the s	snow.		
	(1)	cover	(2)	shield			
	(3)	disguise	(4)	camouflage		()
			• •			(,
12)	Afte whe	r getting caught for che n the teachers interroga	ating, Jo ated him.	hn hung his head low :	and was		*
	(1)	as bold as a lion	(2)	as quiet as a mouse			
	(3)	as cunning as a fox	(4)			()
27 18							•
13)	We!	had to take the stairs as	s the lift f	ad	again.		
	(1)	broken in	(2)	broken up			
	(3)	broken down	(4)	broken apart		()
14)	Vest	erday a	~E tt				
171		erday, a		neves robbed the bank	in broad	l dayl	ight.
	(1) (3)	team crew	(2)	gang			
	(0)	C! C44	(4)	party		()
15)	The	bully	_the you	ng boy against the wall	and dea	nande	ed money
	from						
	(1)	shoved	-(2)	trapped			
	(3)	chased	(4)	attacked	([)
						-	•
16)	Tho	Cooks welled for the sist.	•				
10)		eagle waited for the righ		t and	down	to car	tch its prey.
	(1)	sprinted	(2)	scrambled			
	(3)	swooped	(4)	scurried	()
			3 0	out of 8			

www.sgexams.com

17)	Mrs Lim her head in agreement when Jane gave an userur						
		estion to their VIA proje					
	(1)	bowed	(2)	shook			
	(3)	moved	(4)	nodded	()	
18)	Man	y tourists visit Sentosa I	oecause	it is a	landmark in	Singapore.	
,	(1)	famous	(2)	deserted			
	(3)	lonely	(4)	forgotten	()	
1 9)	Mv s	sister is a	per	rson who is caring to	others. She ofte	n voluntee rs	
,		elp the senior citizens in					
	(1)	honest	(2)	courageous			
	(3)	responsible	(4)	kind-hearted	(}	
20)	"Ple	ease monitor the patient	s	after the	y have taken the	ir medicine,	
,		doctor instructed.		*			
	(1)	strictly	(2)	closely			
	(3)	exactly	(4)		()	

Section C: Visual Text Comprehension (5 marks)

Study the following advertisement and answer Question 21 to 25.



KIDZONE SUMMER CAMP

Proudly organised by Kidzone Academy

Sponsored by SG Nila Sports

This camp is designed to provide a rich and authentic outdoor learning experience for children aged 9 to 12 years old. Be sure to join us for a memorable experience!

Date: 21 June 8am to 22 June 8pm Venue: Summer Avenue Campsite Cost of Camp: \$150 per participant

Includes: 2 Kidzone Summer Camp T-shirts





Day 1

- High element activities
 - Rock climbing
 - Flying fox
- Outdoor cooking
 - ingredients and mess tin would be prövided . (No prior experience required!)
- Camping under the stars
 - Bring your own sleeping bag
 - Tents would be provided

Day 2

- Team-bonding activities
 - Hikina
 - Water sports and games
 - Please pack sports apparel and swimwear for these activities
 - Swim vests would be provided

To register:

- 1) Visit www.kidzone.com
- 2) Go to Nila Community Club Reception Counter



Registration closes on 15 June 2024! Enjoy \$10 off if you register by f June 2024.

For enquiries, please call Mr Peter Tan of Kidzone Academy at 64433221

or que	estions 21 to 25, choose the correct answer an ts provided.	id write its num	per in the	
21.The	main aim of the advertisement is to			
(1)	promote Kidzone Academy			
(2)	recruit children to join SG Nila Sports			
(3)	teach children about outdoor cooking			
(4)	promote the Kidzone Summer Camp	()	
22.The	e organiser of the event is			
(1)	SG Nila Sports			
(2)	Kidzone Academy			
(3)	Summer Avenue Campsite			
(4)	Nila Community Club	()	
23.Ba	sed on the poster, which one of the following is tro	ue about the car	mp?	
(1)				
(2)	Each participant must bring their own tent.			
(3)	Each participant needs to pay \$150 to take part	t in the camp.		a#
(4)) Sports apparel and swimwear would be provide	ed for the water	sports activi	ties.
ı		()	
24. lf	a participant wants to get the \$10 discount, he mu	ust register by	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
	1) 1 June 2024			
(2) 15 June 2024			
(3) 22 June 2024	<i>1</i> 2		
(4) 23 June 2024	_		
		()	
25. lr	n order to join the camp, each participant can regi	ster by	 •	
	1) visiting www.kidzone.com			
Ċ	2) calling Mr Peter Tan of Kidzone Academy		•	
(3) going to Kidzone Academy			
	going to Summer Avenue Campsite		_	
`		()	

Section D: Comprehension (5 marks)

Read the passage carefully and answer Questions 26 to 30. Your answers must be based on the passage. You must write in complete sentences.

Max was playing with his friends at the playground when he stumbled upon a shiny colh. Excited by his discovery, he picked it up and examined it closely. It was a rare silver coin with an intricate design etched on its surface.

Filled with excitement, he proudly showed his friends the silver coin he had found. Emma and Leo were impressed by its beauty. "It looks really valuable," Leo exclaimed as he | 5 looked at Max's coin with envy.

Feeling proud of his discovery, Max decided to keep the coin safe in his pocket for the rest of the day. However, as evening approached, Max realized that the coin was missing. Panic set in as he could not find it even though he had combed through everywhere he had been that day.

Emma and Leo joined in the search and they spent hours scouring the neighborhood. Unfortunately, despite their efforts, the precious silver coin was nowhere to be found. Feeling upset, Max returned home with a heavy heart. He knew he had made a mistake by not keeping the coin properly.

When he returned to school the next day, he saw something shiny on his table in the 15 classroom. He quickly rushed to his table for a closer look. He could not believe his eyes when he saw his silver coin. It turned out that Emma and Leo had found the coin! Max turned around to see both of his best friends grinning from ear to ear.

"Next time you find something valuable, make sure to keep it safe," reminded Emma as she gave Max a gentle pat on his shoulder. Max nodded, and this time, he kept the coin in 20 his bag. From that day on, he became more cautious with his belongings.

10

26. Where was Max when he found the coin?
27. What does "It" in line 5 refer to?
28. Which word in the paragraph 4 has the same meaning as "searching thoroughly"?
29. Write 1, 2 and 3 in the blanks below to show what had happened to the writer first, next and last from the passage.
Max stumbled upon a shiny coin.
Max kept the coin in his bag.
Max lost the coin.
30. Why did Emma and Leo grin from ear to ear?

End of paper 8 out of 8

ANSWER KEY

YEAR

2024

LEVEL

PRIMARY 3

SCHOOL

PEI HWA

SUBJECT

ENGLISH

TERM

WA 2

Q1	3	92	4	Q3	Ł	Q4	1	Q5	4
Qø	4	Q7	2	Q8	3	Q9	4	Q10	4
Q11	4	Q12	2	Q13	3	Q14	2	Q15	1
Q16	3	Q17	4	Q18	1	Q19	4	Q20	2
Q21	4	Q22	2	Q23	3	Q24	1	Q25	1

Q26	Max was at the playground playing with his friends.	
Q2/7	It refers to the silver coin.	
Q48	Scouring.	
Q 2 9	1,3,2	
Ø30	They were happy to help Max find the coin.	